
  

May 14th, 2020 
Donation 

 
   
 

With this letter we wish to extend our gratitude to CTRG 
Sweden for donation of Antibody test kits for SARS-COV2-19. 
This has helped our staff to treat our patients with confidence 
in our procedures and personal protective equipment, PPE.  
 
The test kits have been a valuable addition to our arsenal and 
complements our PCR testing. In fact it has made it possible to 
screen our staff and make it possible for them to spend time 
with family members who are at risk.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
//Original Signed//   //Original Signed// 
Leif Ehlin     Göran Wassbäck 
Chief of Surgery   MD, Junior Fellow 
Örnskölds    Surgery Dept. 
County of Västernorrland     
 
 
  
 


